
From: Crawley, Katie  

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2013 3:29 PM 
To: All Alders 

Subject: Update on item 14 on tomorrow's council agenda 

 
The Mayor is withdrawing his veto of  item 14  (fileID#30952)  regarding the rezoning issue of 
Longfellow School.  He is requesting that you support the reconsideration of this item.   The 
Mayor feels that reconsideration  provides an opportunity to fix this dilemma.  The veto is an all 
or nothing choice that does not provide the opportunity for an optimal solution. 
 
Katie Crawley 
Office of the Mayor 
City-County Building, Room 403 
210 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd 
Madison, WI 53703-3345 
608-266-4611 
www.cityofmadison.com 
kcrawley@cityofmadison.com 
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